
 
 

 

Advent Mass 5th December 2024 
 

We celebrated the start of Advent with the whole school Mass on 

Thursday 5th December at 9.30am in Our Lady of the Holy Souls 

church. The Faith Ambassadors did the Readings and the Bidding 

Prayers, and three Y6 pupils served at Mass as Altar Servers. As usual 

the behaviour and reverence of our children was excellent and, 

according to Sisters and the parishioners they ‘lifted the church up’ 

with their beautiful singing. 

 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


